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29 June 2023 

Katherine Raue  
fyi-request-22565-d5ec979e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Katherine  

Your request for Official information, reference: HNZ00017358 

Thank you for your email on 8 May 2023, asking for the following which has been considered 

under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). You have specifically requested:  

• Please provide a copy of the CV submitted by Dr Nigel Fanshawe as part of his job
applicaiton(s), and all information regarding the previous work experience and qualifications
listed on Dr Nigel Fanshawe's CV.

• Also please provide all information regarding any complaints received regarding Dr
Fanshawe.

Your request has been refused in full under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, to protect the privacy of 
natural persons. 

In the spirit of being helpful, you can find details of Dr Nigel Fanshawe’s scope of practice and 
qualifications on the Medical Council of New Zealand website, at the following link:  
www.mcnz.org.nz/registration/register-of-doctors/doctor/fanshawe-nigel-charles/. We consider that 
the publicly available information satisfies the public interest in your request. 

How to get in touch 

If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Michael Cleary  

Acting OIA Manager  
Government Services 
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